
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 
Conditional Use Permit Application 

 
 

 The Village of West Salem Planning Commission will conduct a 
public hearing on Monday, October 28, 2024 concerning an Application 
for Conditional Use Permit submitted by Ace Hardware/Allied to install 
a new electronic message board sign to replace the existing ground 
sign at 570 Commerce Street.  
 
 The hearing will begin at 5:00 p.m. in the Community Center 
Meeting Room with the Planning Commission meeting immediately 
following the public hearings.  
 
 
 
     Ashley M. Bohl, Village Clerk/Treasurer 
      Village of West Salem 
 


